# Richard Nixon Presidential Library White House Special Files Collection Folder List

<b>Box Number</b>	Folder Number	<b>Document Date</b>	<b>Document Type</b>	<b>Document Description</b>
63	18	05/07/1962	Memo	To: Carter Barber From: Bob Haldeman Re: Ed Carter and educational policies. 2 Page.
63	18	03/15/1962	Memo	To: Bob Haldeman From: Rose Mary Woods Re: Wldon B. Gibson 1 Page.
63	18	03/19/1962	Letter	To: Robert E. Burns From: Houston I. Flournoy Re: Helping in any way possible within the academic circles. 3 Pages.
63	18	03/08/1962	Memo	To: H. R. Haldeman From: Bill Spencer Re: Letter from the President of the University of the Pacific. 1 Page.

Tuesday, September 04, 2007 Page 1 of 1

Bob Haldeman

Will you please check to see if Ed Carter has been contacted by anyone regarding education policies?

This was suggested to Hugh Flournoy - my memo of April 16th.

If he hasn't been consulted, he should be.

VFile: x -

S & I - Education Research - Staff Memos date **Bob Haldeman** 

The Finance Committee advises me that Ed Carter should be consulted for help on education policies and financing for education. He is on the UCLA Board of Regents, as you know, and is also helping in our finance activity.

File: S&I-Education
x - Staff Memos - Research
x - date

### INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

## Nixon for Governor

To:

Bob Haldeman

Date: March 15, 1962

From:

Rose Mary Woods

Subject:

Weldon B. Gibson

Distribution:

Mr. Weldon B. Gibson, Executive Vice President, Stanford Research Institute, who is also a friend of Tom Pike, called to say that he is available if he can do anything to help out in the campaign. He said he would like very much to be of assistance.

Apparently he helped set up Scholars for Nixon in 1960.

cc-5/2/2 / w 3/220 3/23

HRH's penned note:

### "Flournoy

Do you want to contact him - or should I have someone else do so?

Н''

19 March 1962 Robert E. Burns, President University of the Pacific Stockton, California Dear President Burns: I understand that you have written Ross Buell of our Northern California Campaign Committee, offering to help in any way possible within the academic circles. I would certainly appreciate it very much if you could take the time to suggest to me individuals within academic communities in the northern part of the state who are favorably disposed to the Nixon campaign and who by their professional work are closely acquainted with matters relating to state problems and state issues. We are constantly seeking the benefit of such persons for our campaign efforts and it would be most helpful to us if you could provide us with this kind of information. Additionally, of course, it would be most desirable if we might also have the benefit of your thinking on campaign and state issues. Incidentally, I am appearing in a program on your campus on the 28th of March, I believe, sponsored by your Education Department, and it might be possible for us to get together at that time if you feel it is advisable. Cordially yours, Houston I. Flourney Research Director HIF/st bc: Bd Haldeman

4.

Bob Haldeman

cc: H. I. Flourney R. H. Finch

Mr. Robert E. Burns, President of the University
of the Pacific, has written Ross Buell of our Northern California
Committee, stating that -

"I will help in any way possible and within the limits that we can ordinarily work in academic circles."

I thought you should know this, especially since you may be seeing Burns when you are in Stockton on May 5th.

I know that Flourney will want to fellow-up on putting Burns to work.

File: SacI: Academicians

x - Burns

x - Chron. (Flournoy - f-u)

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

# Nixon for Governor

To: H. R. Haldeman

From: Bill Spencer

Subject:

Distribution: Herb Kalmbach, Nick Ruwe, Norton Norris, Ross Buell, Robt. Eberhardt

Ross Buell of our Contact Committee has forwarded to us a letter he received from Mr. Robert E. Burns, President of the University of the Pacific.

Burns states that "I will help in any way possible and within the limits that we can ordinarily work in academic circles."

I will work out an approach with Bob Steele to see how best we can use Mr. Burns. However, I think Mr. Nixon should know Burns' sentiments before he goes into the area on May 5th. -

WMS/hg

and the second of the second o

H. R. Haldeman

March 8, 1962

Bill Spencer

Herb Kalmbach, Nick Ruse, Norton Norris, Ross Buell, Robt. Eberhardt

Ross Buell of our Contact Committee has forwarded to us a letter he received from Mr. Robert B. Burns, President of the University of the Pacific.

Burns states that "I will help in any way possible and within the limits that we can ordinarily work in academic circles."

I will work out an approach with Bob Steele to see how best we can use Mr. Burns. However, I think Mr. Mixon should know Burns' sentiments before he goes into the area on May 5th.

WB/bg

4.